Lee, Chris

From: Davidson, Darryl

Sent: Tuesday, December 10, 2024 5:28 PM

To: Lee, Chris

Subject: Fwd: Support for Milwaukee Youth Focused Activities Related to JUUL Settlement

Good afternoon Chris.

This MPS letter arrived at the close of business today.
Thank you for adding it to the file.

Have a good evening.

Darryl Davidson

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

On Dec 10, 2024, at 4:45 PM, Stone, Christy <stoneca@milwaukee.k12.wi.us> wrote:

Good Afternoon Mr. Davidson,

Thank you so much for reaching out to Milwaukee Public School regarding youth
focused activities related to the JUUL settlement and smoking cessation
programming for youth. I believe this is a very important topic and can possibly
be a nice addition to some of the existing programming we already have in place
regarding this issue. I look forward to learning more about this opportunity and
how we can potentially partner to train staff to assist with the activities. There are
several individuals from MPS including administration that should be at the table
for any future conversations, and I would be more than happy to assist you with
coordinating that to ensure the best possible implementation if this program is
implemented.

Thanks again for contacting me and I look forward to working with you.
Sincerely,

Christy Stone

Director of Strategic Partnerships and Customer Service

Milwaukee Public Schools
(414)475-8845 (desk)
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From: Davidson, Darryl <dadavid@milwaukee.gov>

Sent: Monday, December 9, 2024 2:04 PM

To: Adams, Jerald B <adamsjb@milwaukee.k12.wi.us>

Subject: Support for Milwaukee Youth Focused Activities Related to JUUL Settlement

Caution External Source
What's up Sir!

Your letter would have a stronger emphasis on the number of Parent Coordinators you
have that can be trained to address the vaping and addictive behavior issue ( anticipate
80 trained and # number available to be resources at middle and high schools).

Please let me know if you have questions

The City of Milwaukee is subject to Wisconsin Statutes related to public records.
Unless otherwise exempted from the public records law, senders and receivers of
City of Milwaukee e-mail should presume that e-mail is subject to release upon
request, and is subject to state records retention requirements.

This message has originated from an External Source. Please use proper judgment and caution when openin
attachments, clicking links, or responding to this email.




